
Garden in Every School® 
Mandatory Workshop  

We are pleased to invite you to attend a workshop about the 
Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s award winning water-wise 
Garden in Every School® Program.  

Saturday, February  28, 2015 
9 a.m.—11 a.m.   

Design Example: Ranch View Elementary Bird and Butterfly Garden  

Inland Empire Utilities Agency  
Building B, Event Room  
6075 Kimball Avenue 
Chino, CA 91708 
www.ieua.org  

The Garden in Every School® Program workshop 
includes: 
 The exploration of water-wise related education 

and garden-based learning in alignment with 
California state standards. 

 A brief overview of the program, including its 
mission and requirements. 

 Exciting new classroom resources. 
 A review of the application process and deadlines. 

Attendance at this workshop is MANDATORY for those interested in participating in the  

2015-2016 Garden in Every School® Program.  

Please RSVP to Andrea Carruthers at 909.993.1935 or email acarruthers@ieua.org 
by Monday, February 23, 2015.  

The Garden in Every School® Program  is brought to you by the Inland Empire Utilities Agency, in partnership with the Chino 
Basin Water Conservation District, Cucamonga Valley Water District, Fontana Water Company, Monte Vista Water District, 

San Antonio Water Company, and the cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Ontario and Upland.  

@ieuawater  /ieuawater 


